CORRESPONDENCE
7/18/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 04719-2018

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 9:02 AM

To: Eric Wooten

Subject: RE: Document moving request: left out document number

Good Morning Eric
Per your request DNs 04712-2018 and 04711-2018 have been moved from Docket 20180000-OT to Docket 20180122-TP

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Eric Wooten

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 8:41 AM

To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Hong Wang; Brandy Butler; Mark Long; Greg Fogleman; Jeff Bates; Brenda Stallcup
Subject: Document moving request: left out document number

Sorry, | left out the gray highlighted document number in the previous request.
Please move

DN 04712-2018 from GTC (Westman) - (CONFIDENTIAL) FCC Form 481 and DN 04711-2018 GTC, Inc. d/b/a Consolidated
Communications [GTC] (Westman) - Letter dated 7/16/18 forwarding confidential DN 04712-2018

from Docket 20180000-OT

to

Docket 20180122-TP - 2019 State certification under 47 C.F.R. §54.313 and §54.314, annual reporting requirements for
high-cost recipients and certification of support for eligible telecommunications carriers.

Thanks again,

Eric



Eric Wooten | Public Utility Analyst ‘ﬂi]\

B
B
-

Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tel : (850) 413-6546
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 Fax: (850) 413-6547
E-mail: eric.wooten@psc.state.fl.us

Please note:

Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written
communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be
made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public
disclosure.






